
Submitter: Brian Moon 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2002 

Reproductive rights are human rights. Trans rights are human rights. We must 

protect trans folk, we must protect trans kids. Opposition to these principles is evil, 

immoral, and inhuman. Oregon must stand up for the rights of our most vulnerable 

neighbors and friends.  


